
 
RECONCILIATION 
By appointment by calling the Priest  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY  THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call 
the Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection 
website, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. 
Please notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s 
fears and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact 
a priest for anointing of the sick. 
 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 
Pastoral Team 

Father Rick Krofchek (306-352-0988) 
Associate Priest: Father Mau Nguyen  -  Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

INFORMATION 

Monday        9:00am   + Willie Lyon  
                                     by Alison Lyon        
                                
Tuesday        7:00pm   + Rose Chevrier  
                                       by Yvonne Storozuk        
   

Wednesday  9:00am   + Ron Geiger 
                                        by Evelyn Geiger            
                                                             

Thursday      9:00am   + Mary Brazeau 
                                        by Debbie Brazeau  
                        

Friday           9:00am    + Wendy Moroz  
                                          by Cas Moroz            

 
3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800   Fax: 306-352-0999   
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Office is temporarily closed to public access 
Please reach out to us by phone or email to book an appointment 
Contact our office 
Monday – Friday: 9:00 am – 1:00 pm 
Please call in advance 
 

• We have a change in the process of receiving communion during Mass. Please    
remain where you are standing and communion will be brought to you. 

• Please arrive for weekend Mass no earlier than 10 minutes before Mass and  use the 
entrance indicated on your Mass invita on. This is to limit and control the flow of          
parishioners for the different Masses. 

• If you are interested in aƩending a weekend Mass, please be advised that you will need to pre-register each 
week via our web-site. You will then be noƟfied if your name is selected to aƩend one of the weekend 
Masses. 

 

Today’s Readings 
Acts 2.1-11 

Ps 104.1+24, 29-30. 31+34 
1 Corithians 12.3-7, 12-13 

John 20.19-23 

REGULAR MASS TIMES: 
Saturday: 5:00pm, 6:00pm & 7:00pm 
Sunday: 8:00am, 9:00am, 10:00am, 11:00am & 12:00pm 
 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 9:00am 
Tuesday evening: 7:00pm 
 
Masses are broadcast daily at 9:00 am, the links are on our  
website at resurrectionparish.ca  



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

Join the Resurrection Knights 

Dear Friends of Marian Centre, 

The Marian Centre conƟnues to serve its noon meals as a carry out lunch and is grateful for all the donaƟons of 
baked goods (muffins and cookies), which so many have been making for this purpose for over twelve months now.  

Thank You! Most days, we serve about 130 lunches. We are also grateful for other items for these lunches; lunch meat and cheese, juice 
boxes, snacks ,granola bars, as well as fresh fruit. At  present, we are only serving a limited number of clothing requests at the door, so have         
temporarily suspended clothing donaƟons. We are also grateful for your prayers, and keep your special needs  in ours during these ongoing 
days of Covid restricƟons. Once again, Thank you! 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

RCIACORNER 

During May let us all reaffirm the value of human life, its sacredness and renew the 
call for us all to respect, protect, heal, love, and serve every human life. 

ConfirmaƟon & First Eucharist CelebraƟons 

Sacrament  

Preparation  
 

Baptism:  infant baptism registration ongoing 

Baptism: children age 6 or older – preparation 
begins in October 

Confirmation & First Eucharist: children      
entering grade 2 or higher in September 2021 
school year 

First Reconciliation: children entering grade 4 
or higher in September 2021 school year 

Young adults or adults: interested in learning 
more about the Catholic faith. 

For more information, or to register 
contact Barb at: 306-352-8044 or  

sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 



OURPARISH 
EVENTS FROM OUR PARISH AND OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

During the month of May, the 
Knights of Columbus will be  

leading us in praying the rosary 
before the weekday Masses.  

If you wish to par cipate in the 
praying of the Rosary; it will 

begin 15 minutes before Mass. 

The ResurrecƟon Parish 
Refugee CommiƩee is   
collecƟng items for our 
sponsored family as the 
Mother is expecƟng a baby 
this summer.  
 
We are looking for          

donaƟons such as a crib as well as smaller items such 
as diapers, giŌ cards, etc.  Items can be dropped off at 
the Parish office or you can contact Janis Waldegger at 
306-570-3036 or jwaldegger@sasktel.net 

Did you know that you can send your weekly tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Send them to  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to inquire 

about other ways of giving electronically, please email the Parish at  
finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at 306-352-0800. Thank you again 
for your generosity in doing the Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, 
and beyond. 

If you would like to come to the church for some  
private prayer, our church is now available to  
you from: 10:30 am to 1:00 pm Monday to Friday. 
 

Please come to the office doors on the south side of  
the building and ring the bell for access. You will be asked to 
sign in and will be required to follow all  social distancing 
guidelines as per the current Government regulations. When 
you leave, please leave by the south office door. 
* Availability may be limited some days due to funerals, etc. If you wish to 
confirm availability, please call the office in advance at 306-352-0800  

                              OUR PARISH HAS AN ACTIVE PRAYER                       
  MINISTRY. IF YOU OR  SOMEONE YOU       
             KNOW IS IN NEED OF PRAYER, OR IF YOU  WISH TO   

 JOIN THE PRAYER MINISTRY PLEASE CONTACT  

Sharon Schauerte, 306.586.9143 or email at  

sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com   

LoƩery license # RR20-0369C  

The ResurrecƟon Parish Knights of Columbus are selling raffle Ɵckets for the upcoming CFL season.   
All proceeds will go to the parish. The cost is $20.  You get a score for each of the Rider’s games and for each playoff game.   
Prize money is paid for each quarter score and on all score  matches throughout the game.  
 

If any games are cancelled, draws will be made to award the prize money. 
If you wish to support this parish fundraiser, please contact one of the following Knights to obtain a Ɵcket(s): 
 

Jim Frey  -  306 539-4507     Stan Podruchny  -  306 789-8061 



April 30th, 2021 FINANCIAL UPDATE 

1. April Year to Date Financial Results - Operations: 
 April year-to-date financial results reflect a surplus of $32,329.  

 
 A closer look at Mass Collections and Donations: 

 
Revenues: When the 2021 budget was prepared it was planned with the hopes of more people being able 
to attend Mass, which would have resulted in higher Mass Collections and lower Donations, unfortunately 
to date that has not happened, but we are very hopeful moving forward. 
Therefore the year to date Mass Collections are $23,933 lower than budgeted but gratefully the year to date 
overall donations are $16,111 higher than budgeted.  
 
Expenses: Management continues to focus on cost effectiveness.  
 

.  

  
 

2. Remaining debt as of April 30th, 2021 is: $957,878  
One of the finance council goals this year is to focus on debt repayment, in March we made a lump 
sum payment towards debt of $150,000.  
 

3. The Government of Canada Wage Subsidy program has been extended into 2021. We are so 
appreciative of this support for the Parish. 
                                                                                           

 
Thank you for your generosity to the Parish, may God Bless you and your families! 

 
 

May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him, so that you may overflow with 
hope by the power of the Holy Spirit." Romans 15:13 

 

 



  
Embark on an epic quest through hidden ruins, ancient caves and dense 

jungles. At Treasured VBS, kids dig into action-packed, faith-filled adventures. 
They’ll discover God’s greatest treasure isn’t diamonds or gold – it’s them! 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Northwest Regina 
Holy Family Parish 
1021 McCarthy Blvd. N 

holyfamilyregina.com 

East Regina 

Resurrection Parish 
3155 Windsor Park Rd. 

resurrectionparish.ca 

South Regina 

Christ the King Parish 
3239 Garnet St. 

christtheking.ca 

Register online 
with one of these 

churches! 

* If your family requires financial assistance to register additional 
children for VBS, this can be reviewed on a case-by-case basis. 
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Pentecost

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“There are different kinds of spiritual gifts but the same 
Spirit; there are different forms of service but the same 
Lord; there are different workings but the same God who 
produces all of them in everyone.”  - 1 Corinthians 12:4-6

All of us are blessed, regardless of our own individual 
circumstances.  God has given each of us many gifts.  How 
we use those gifts is our gift back to God.  For God’s plan 
to work, each must do what we are called to do.  Guess 
what?  We are not all called to do the same thing!  For 
God’s plan to work you have to do what God is calling you 
to do and I have to do what God is calling me to do.
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Congratulations to
Fr. Christian Lindenbach
on his Ordination to the 

Priesthood 
on May 14,2021

May God Bless you in 
your ministry!

If  you have a card or gift you may drop it off  at  our offices at 445 Broad St. 
N., or to Resurrection Parish, 3155 Windsor Pk. Rd.

Mass of Remembrance
The Archdiocese of Regina invites all interested parties to a 
Mass of Remembrance and Healing for Pregnancy and Infant 
Loss. A special invitation is extended to parents, grandparents 
and siblings who grieve the death of children as a result of 
miscarriage, stillbirth, abortion or early infant death. These 
losses may be recent or have happened many years ago. The 
Mass will take place on Saturday, June 5th at 2:00 p.m. at 
Christ the King Parish, Regina. It will also be live streamed at 
https://archregina.sk.ca/live There will be a sharing by a guest 
speaker, an opportunity to place the name of the child in a 
“Book of Life” that the diocese will hold in our archives. There 
will also be the opportunity after mass to connect with people 
who will pray with you, should that be desired. Because 
numbers continue to be limited, we can accommodate 
50 people at the church. If you would like to join us at the 
church, please register at https://archregina.flocknote.com/
signup/56892  All we will need is your name and number and 
you will not be contacted unless there was a reason to do so 
regarding Covid.

TF246: Rene Girard In the 
Classroom with Robert Mixa
As Catholic education month wraps up, 
we take some time to visit with Robert 
Mixa, Education Fellow with Bishop 
Robert Barron’s Word on Fire Institute, 
chatting about introducing students to 
the scapegoating philosophy of Rene 
Girard in the classroom.
Show Snippet: “Whenever I go to Mass, I always think of 
Girard when I start with acknowledging myself as a sinner...
that’s like the first step then to actually hear the gospel well 
and then to commune with Christ.”
Read more from Robert Mixa:
RENÉ GIRARD, UNLIKELY APOLOGIST
https://www.wordonfire.org/resources/blog/rene-girard-
unlikely-apologist/30555/
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/renee-girard-in-the-classroom-
with-robert-mixa

CAMP MONAHAN is back and looking better than ever!  
We are excited to offer all the fun of our traditional camps in 
both a day camp and family camp.  Come explore your faith 
and all of Gods natural wonder while swimming canoeing, 
crafting, hiking and more! Bussing for day camps will be 
available from Regina.  You can register and learn more 
about our summer at www.campmonahan.ca
We can’t wait to see you this summer!

https://archregina.flocknote.com/signup/56892
https://archregina.flocknote.com/signup/56892
https://www.wordonfire.org/resources/blog/rene-girard-unlikely-apologist/30555/
https://www.wordonfire.org/resources/blog/rene-girard-unlikely-apologist/30555/
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/renee-girard-in-the-classroom-with-robert-mixa 
https://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/renee-girard-in-the-classroom-with-robert-mixa 
http:// www.campmonahan.ca
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BULLETIN BOARD

Archdiocese of Regina
445 Broad Street North
Regina, SK  S4R 2X8

(306) 352-1651
Please send Bulletin Announcements to:

communications@archregina.sk.ca

Signs of Life in the Local Church: May 2021 Webinar Series - Join in this series to explore signs that new missional 
perspectives are bringing life to local congregations. Each Thursday in May, starting May 6 at 3:00 PM (Saskatchewan) on 
Zoom. 
Free registration: https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAqf-ytqzosGdVoDhE6gNcveFr2JjU4-WCd 
For further information, contact Archdeacon Cheryl Toth at stewardship@sasktel.net
May 27: To The Regions Beyond: Spiritual Care in Under-served Areas
with Rev. Dr. Robin Haensel (Director of Church Development, Canadian Midwest District, Christian & Missionary Alliance 
Church)
This series is planned in the spirit of the LAURC Covenant by the Ecumenical Stewardship Committee of the Anglican 
Diocese of Qu’Appelle, the Saskatchewan Synod of the ELCIC, and the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina.

Multi-Faith Saskatchewan - Annual General Meeting
May 30, join the MF-Sask board members and others interested in promoting interreligious relations in Saskatchewan. 
3:00 PM, Sunday May 30 by Zoom. Contact Nick Jesson at njesson@archregina.sk.ca for Zoom details.

Virtual Festival of Homiletics, May 17 to 21
This year, in light of COVID-19, the Festival of Homiletics is again moving online. The world needs good preaching as we 
continue to grapple with a global pandemic. We are making access to the week of sessions and speakers on the website 
absolutely free!
https://www.festivalofhomiletics.com/register/

Basic Income: Guaranteed Livable Income from an Economic Rights Perspective
You are invited to a presentation by Peter Gilmer (Regina Anti-Poverty Ministry) on Thursday, May 20 at 7pm. Peter 
Gilmer is the featured speaker at this KAIROS Regina meeting. He will speak about how framing a Guaranteed Liveable 
Income within the commitments Canada and Saskatchewan have made under the UN Covenant on Economic, Social, 
and Cultural Rights could avoid potential pitfalls in its implementation.
All are welcome at this meeting. Feel free to join us whether you’re a member of KAIROS, you’re interested in what we’re 
doing, or you’re just wondering what a Basic Income is all about.
Please join the meeting on Zoom at 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83264131595?pwd=MDJhRWl1aGcvZEJDQlJSSTQ4NnROZz09
Meeting ID: 832 6413 1595
Passcode: 351724

Save the date: Cross-Canada Service of Prayer for Christian Unity, June 5
Led by the Canadian Council of Churches, this service on Saturday, June 5 at 3pm EDT/1pm in Saskatchewan will draw 
from the 2021 Week of Prayer for Christian Unity theme “Abide in My Love” (cf. Jn 15:5-9). Further details will be coming 
soon.

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZAqf-ytqzosGdVoDhE6gNcveFr2JjU4-WCd 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83264131595?pwd=MDJhRWl1aGcvZEJDQlJSSTQ4NnROZz09


Please consider supporting these parishioners businesses, who have graciously helped support our weekly bulletin 

To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

 


